



INFORMATION BULLETIN

Bulletin #: 12018 - 025

Date: May 27, 2018

To: Ontario Soccer and District Membership, ORA

CC: Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff

From: Ron Smale, President, Ontario Soccer Board of Directors

Subject: Governance Modernization

Ontario Soccer held a Special General Meeting of the Members Saturday, May 26 to vote <u>on proposed</u> <u>new By-law changes</u> for a new, modernized Ontario Soccer governance structure.

The Membership voted in favour of these By-law amendments.

Elections of a new Ontario Soccer Board will take place October 13, 2018.

More information will be made available following Ontario Soccer's Annual General Meeting on June 10, 2018.

